
 

 
 
 
10 December 2014 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Post 16 Students - Nose Piercings 
 
Following discussions with students, parents and staff it has been decided that Post 16 
students are allowed to wear a single small nose stud. 
 
Any student who comes into school with inappropriate piercings risks being excluded. 
 
If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Scott Martin 
Headteacher 
 


